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Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Student Affairs) having a talk with CAVS student leader.  

The University of Nairobi Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Student Affairs), Prof. Isaac Mbeche, visited 
CAVS students this morning. Together with the students, he toured their hostels and catering 
unit. 

Such visits reinforce the bond between University students and staff members. 

  

 


